Gentet, Matthias

 From:
 Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

 Sent:
 02 October 2017 08:30

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 32 Torrington Square - 2017/4300/P

Support.

Tania Skelli-Yaoz Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 6829



From: gabriele stein [mailto

Sent: 01 October 2017 17:03

To: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania <Tania.Skelli-Yaoz@camden.gov.uk> **Subject:** Re: 32 Torrington Square - 2017/4300/P'

--

Dear Ms Tania Skelli-Yaoz,

I am writing in strong support of the superb building project application which I went to see on 24 August 2017. We live in 28 Torrington Square and think that the plans for the development and extension of the research project are well thought through and quite inspiring. The outside architectural solution to link the Torrington Square houses and the Warburg Institute are most delicate and could not be better. Congratulations to the architect!

With best wishes for this project

Lord and Lady Quirk 28 Torrington Square London WC1E 7JL